LYNFIELD COLLEGE

SPECIAL NEWSLETTER
31 March 2014

Dear Parents and Caregivers

Next week all students will be released early on the following days:

Monday 7 April 2014 — Teaching Staff Professional Learning Meeting
Students will be released at 2.20pm. The HCD bus will depart from Boundary Road at 2.30pm.

Wednesday 9 April 2014 — Teachers’ Paid Union Meeting

Students will be released at 12.30pm and the HCD bus will leave Boundary Road at 12.40pm.

However, supervised study will be available for students if they are waiting for a bus or to be collected by
family. These students should report to the Hall at 1.00pm. They will need to bring their own lunch as the
tuck shop will not be open.

Thursday 10 (and Tuesday 15) April 2014 — Progress Conferences, 4 — 7pm
Students will be released at 2.20pm and the HCD bus will leave Boundary Road at 2.30pm.

C Knell
Acting Principal



